



July 12, 2018

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 south Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Re: 2018 ETC Certification and Reports -Request for Certification Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060 and 47 C.F.R. § 54.314

The NECA-1 report for year-end 2017, referenced on page 2 of our 2018 ETC Certification and Reports Request, submitted 6/29/2018, accompanies this letter.

Sincerely,

Steven M. Appelo

President

Accompanying documents

ETC-WWCTC-Rpts-NECA1-7-12-18.pdf